
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 1996 

 

Sgt. Nancy Demme 

Vice and Intelligence Section 

Montgomery County Police Department 

2350 Research Blvd. 

Rockville, Maryland 20850 

 

Re: House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) Record 180-10117-10032 

 

Dear Sergeant Demme: 

 

Thank you for speaking with Joe Freeman of my staff on February 23rd relative to the disposition of 

the above HSCA record; a conversation in which you indicated that the Montgomery County Police 

Department has no objection to the release of this document. 

 

Our Board intends to review this record at its meeting of March 18, 1996.  Your Department’s 
willingness to see this file released to the public will expedite the work of our Board in processing 

this record under the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. §2107.  

 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

   


